
Hello NSF-WINS applicant, 
 
I am writing to inform you that your project has been selected by our panel of judges to move on 
to Stage 2 of the Mozilla/NSF-WINS Challenges. ​Our judges felt that your application shows a 
great deal of potential to positively affect the lives of under- and unconnected Americans in the 
near future. Based on the strength of your application, the judges would like to invite you to 
submit documentation of a working prototype based on your design. 
 
You may log in to your Fluxx account to access the Stage 2 application form now​; you will then 
have until June 22nd to submit your documentation via the application. As a reminder, you can 
prepare for the Stage 2 application ​using the application guide​ (please be sure to use the latest 
version, v1.3). Following the Stage 2 deadline, select finalists will be invited to participate in an 
in-person “demo day” event at Mozilla headquarters in Mountain View, CA on August 14th; a 
travel stipend will be provided for one team member. Please save the date in case your team is 
selected to participate! And please let me know if you have any questions about the Stage 2 
application that are not covered in ​the application guide​. 
 
Congratulations on being selected to continue to Stage 2 and best of luck as your refine your 
designs into a working prototype. We can’t wait to see what you submit in the coming months. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mehan Jayasuriya 
Program Manager, NSF-WINS 
 

https://wirelesschallenge.mozilla.org/_assets/NSF.WINS.application.guide.pdf
https://wirelesschallenge.mozilla.org/_assets/NSF.WINS.application.guide.pdf

